
 
 
 
 
 

 
PASTOR'S ANNOUNCEMENTS 

for the week of August 17, 2014 

Please do not forget that our Annual Catholic Appeal Campaign is still 
ongoing and we need everyone’s support.  Your participation regardless of 
gift amount, makes a difference.  Envelopes are available in the pews and 
in the vestibule. 
 
Join Couples for Christ every Thursday night at Collier Center from 7:00 – 
9:00 PM on Bible study series entitled, “Journey to Israel History through 
Old Testament.” See the bulletin for more information. 
 
Registration for the Religious Education (CCD) School Year 2014-2015 

continues to August 28, 2014. Registration is open to all public school 

students, grades K through 8. Please call the office for more 

information.  

The priests from the Archdiocese of Cebu, Philippines are coming to 
perform 2 concerts on August 21st and 22nd. They will be joined by the 
Padre Cantantes & St. Michael’s Combined Choir. All are welcome, tickets 
are available in the grotto after mass. 
 
The Pag-Iribang Bikolnon community invites you join us as we celebrate 
the 5th Anniversary of the Enshrinement of Our Lady of Peñafrancia at St. 
Michael Church, on Tuesday, August 19th at 7:00pm. His Excellency  
Rolando Tirona, archbishop of Caceres will be the presider.  
 
Please note that on August 19th the Rosary will begin at 6:00pm and the 
Novena to Our Lady of Perpetual Help will begin at 6:30pm. The 
Peñafrancia Anniversary celebration will follow at 7:00pm. 
 


